
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Village of Aurora Board of Trustees are 
having a special meeting on Saturday, 

November 16, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in the 
firehouse meeting room. 

 
1. Discuss with a consultant, Village 

interests for the Wells College campus. 
 

2. Review village attorney draft purchase 
offer for lakefront.  

 
Posted November 12, 2024 
 
Ann Balloni 
Village Clerk 


